City Tram Extension Project

Important Information for Residents / Business Proprietors

December 2016

Dear Resident / Business Proprietor

As you may be aware, on 5 July 2016 the State Government committed $50 million in funding for the
first stage of the AdeL/NK tram network to the city’'s East End. The Adelaide City Council will also
provide an additional $5 million to facilitate upgrades to the public realm and to contribute to the planned
East End tram stop.

Engagement with key stakeholders, property owners, tenants, businesses and residents adjacent to or
close to the corridor will continue.

Project Overview

The project will deliver a one-kilometre extension of the tram network along North Terrace, from King
William Street to East Terrace. It will make key sites along North Terrace and in the East End more
accessible including cultural attractions, universities and restaurants.

Background

The extension forms Stage One of EastL/NK tram network, with future stages planned through Kent
Town to the eastern suburbs. It also marks the first stage of the CityL/NK loop around the CBD.

The extension will feature three new stops servicing the museum and library precinct, universities and
the Old Royal Adelaide Hospital Site.

The Government's vision for the AdeL/NK tram network has been endorsed as an Infrastructure
Australia priority initiative following the State Government's Integrated Transport and Land Use
Plan. For further information please visit:

http://infrastructure.sa.gov.au/public_transport projects/electrification of public transport in adelaide

Early Investigation Night Works

The Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure (DPTI) would like to notify you of night works
along North Terrace.

Night works are scheduled to commence from Monday 5 December and be completed by
Saturday 10 December 2016, weather permitting.
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The night works will occur between the hours of;

e 7pm and 5am Monday to Thursday, and
e 10pm Friday until 7am Saturday morning.

The works will involve pavement and geotechnical investigations to provide information for the
detailed design of the City Tram Extension Project.

These works are being undertaken at night in order to minimise the impact to road users and to
complete the work safely and efficiently.

Speed and lane restrictions will be in place in the vicinity of the works, however the road will remain
open to traffic in both directions at all times. A 25 km/h speed restriction will be in place while
workers are on site.

Every effort will be made to minimise noise impacts to nearby businesses and residents. However,
some noise will be unavoidable during this period.

DPTI appreciates your patience and cooperation while these important works are undertaken.

For real time roadwork information download the Addinsight app for Apple or Android or visit the
Traffic SA website at www.traffic.sa.gov.au

Other Activities

In the coming weeks, the project team will arrange meetings with key stakeholders to discuss the
project.

Regular project updates will be posted on the project website as it becomes available. If you have
any further enquiries, or would like to register your interest in the project, please
telephone 1300 794 880 or email DPTI.CityTramExt@sa.gov.au
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